
Amendment to the September 27, 2018 Board of Trustees meeting minutes 

Submitted by Sky Hedman, Secretary of the Board of Trustees 

The Board approved by e-mail, on September 11, 2018, the following decisions: 

Decision #1: The Board agrees to accept a recoverable grant for $30,000 from 
The Whatcom Community Foundation (WCF), to be held at BUF and distributed 
to families for bail bonds and legal services as requested by the RRRF (Raid 
Relief to Reunite Families Program.)  The Board further approves acceptance of 
additional grants from WCF to be used for the same purpose.  
 
Decision#2: The Board gives authorization Kathy Wahto and Paul Beckel to 
make wire transfers to Immigration and Customs Enforcement to cover bonds 
that have been approved by the RRRF program. Funds wired shall not exceed 
the amount held at BUF for such bonds.  

 


